Employee Training Before Coming to Campus

Employees working on campus should review the college’s Return to Work Guide before coming to campus. It is available on the COVID-19 Health site (www.mtsac.edu/covid19), under Employee Resources. 
Due to the serious threats related to COVID-19, Mt. SAC is requiring all employees that work on campus to take training related to the coronavirus. This training has been mandated by the US Occupational Safety and Health Administration. Managers have been asked to assign three training videos to all employees: 
1. Coronavirus Awareness
2. Coronavirus: Cleaning and Disinfecting Your Workplace
3. Coronavirus: Reopening Your Organization
These training videos take about 30 minutes total to complete.  
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